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Construction Alert 
 

Pile Driving on Southbound Florida’s Turnpike Between 
Hypoluxo Road and Boynton Beach Boulevard Continues 

 
 
 
Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (FTE) has scheduled pile driving activities along southbound 
Florida’s Turnpike/State Road (SR) 91, between Hypoluxo Road and Boynton Beach 
Boulevard, adjacent to the Venetian Isles community, beginning Monday, April 12. 
 
Work will take place daily between the hours of 6 a.m. and 9 p.m. You may experience 
noise and vibrations during these periods. Our project team will monitor these activities 
to minimize impacts to residents and businesses. 
 
This work is part of the widening project along Florida’s Turnpike from Boynton Beach 
Boulevard/SR 804 to Lake Worth Road/SR 802.  
 
Please note, this schedule may change due to inclement weather or unforeseen 
conditions.  
 
FTE thanks you for your continued patience while we complete this important project. 

 

 
Public Information 

 Fiorella Teodista 
Community Outreach Specialist 

954-934-1130 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 
Fiorella.Teodista@dot.state.fl.us 

www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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